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Northern Rivers Receives Grant for School-Based Behavioral Health Services 
 
ALBANY, NY — Northern Rivers Family of Services has been awarded a $20,000 grant by the 
Mary McClelland Foundation to fund School-Based Behavioral Health services in the 
Cambridge Central School District. 
 
Northern Rivers’ School-Based Behavioral Health services locate a Northern Rivers NYS Office 
of Mental Health licensed mental health clinic in a participating school, providing students and 
families with social, emotional, and behavioral health counseling. This grant will help pay for 
salaries of clinicians within the school who are available to the students and families 24 hours a 
day, every day, throughout the school year and summer.   
 
This grant has also enabled Northern Rivers purchase hardware and software equipment to 
provide telepsychiatry services in Cambridge. This secure software will provides immediate 
psychiatric assistance to a patient, as a psychiatrist is not readily available in the Cambridge 
Central School District.  

 “We are incredibly thankful for the generous grant from the Mary McClelland Foundation,” said 
William T. Gettman Jr. CEO of Northern Rivers Family of Services. “There is a need for school 
based behavior health clinics state wide, and with this funding, Northern Rivers is successfully 
able to offer another school district a clinic. Between telepsychiatry and our committed staff, this 
behavioral health clinic will positively impact another large group of students and families in our 
community.” 

 
 
About Northern Rivers Family of Services: 
Founded where the Mohawk and Hudson meet, like the rivers that shaped our region, Northern Rivers 
Family of Services helps change lives by shaping the future of those we serve throughout the Capital 
Region and beyond. Comprised of parent company Northern Rivers and member agencies Northeast 
Parent & Child Society and Parsons Child & Family Center, we are a family of human service agencies 
who work together and are committed to helping children, adults, and families. Our quality of care, depth 
of programs, combined size and passion for the mission make us a leading provider. Informed by our 
188-year heritage, our 1,400-strong workforce provides services for 16,000 children, adults, and families 
throughout 35 counties in New York state. For more information, call 518.426.2600 or visit 
northernrivers.org. 
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